
 

 

 

 

Dear Grandparents of The Haverford School, 

 

The Haverford School Parents’ Association (HSPA) is preparing for our largest annual 

community fundraiser. This year the event, ​Let’s Hear It for the Boys - Under Construction 

Party & Auction​,​ is scheduled for Friday, November 1, 2019. It will be a fun party and auction to 

benefit our beloved boys and The Haverford School.    

We are writing to request your help. This event is the culminating effort in the HSPA’s annual 

fundraising program. Please remember that all monies raised by the HSPA directly benefit the 

students by supporting academic programs, faculty development, educational technology, and 

extracurricular activities in every grade from pre-kindergarten to Form VI at The Haverford 

School. Every one of these projects is an essential component to the education of our boys. 

Your donation is important to the success of our endeavor.  Please consider recognizing your 

grandson(s) in our ​Party and Auction​ ​Yearbook & Ad Book​. This book has become a treasured 

keepsake for the Haverford community. Just imagine how excited your grandson(s) will be to 

read your expressions of love and encouragement in this special way.  

We thank you in advance for your kind gift.  Please contact Lisa Getson- Brown with any 

questions you may have while preparing your personal greeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Getson-Brown 

Grandparent Greeting Chair  

lisa.getson@foxroach.com 

 

Amy Baker & Lisa Schiavone 

2019 Party & Auction Co-Chairs 

amy.wilkerson.baker@gmail.com 

lcschiavone@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Haverford School 

The Haverford School 

450 Lancaster Avenue 

Haverford, PA 19041 

www.haverford.org  

 

Lisa Martin 

Director of Parent Programs 

lmartin@haverford.org 
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